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The economy, gas price, and feed costs are stretching and hurting middle class hobby farmers.
Adding this tax would hurt middle class families and very likely reduce the amount of people
raising animals on their land, this would further reduce our already stretched food supply. Please
reconsider adding this tax, this would hurt families in Washington State on many levels.


